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Semester 2 student reports will be sent home 
with your child today. Whilst this Semester’s 
report will look a little different, I was so pleased 
and impressed by the teachers deep understanding 
of each our student’s progress and the next steps in 
their learning especially after the long period of 
learning from home. Please read through the report 
with your child and celebrate their strengths and 
achievements. We are so proud of all of our 
student’s (and parent’s) efforts and resilience 
throughout this challenging semester. 
The students at our school love to read. Keep 
them reading, reading, reading through the 
Christmas break. Delve into a book with them. Talk 
about the characters, actions and author’s 
intentions.  Non-fiction books make an interesting 
alternative and broaden their interests and 
vocabulary. Our younger students K-2 should 
continue to read with and to an adult regularly. 
Thank you very much for your support of our 
Christmas book fair. Thanks to your generosity we 

RELIEVING PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 
Dear Families, 
I would like to extend a warm 
welcome to Miss Ebony Aston 
who will be joining us in 2022. 
We are excited to welcome 
Miss Aston to the Arcadia team. 
Miss Aston specialises in 
mathematics and will also be 
coordinating our sports 
programs. She is excited to be 
teaching our Stage 3 class. 
Our 2022 staff are: 
Kindergarten - Mrs Natalie Crouch 
Stage 1 - Mrs Lesley Kelly 
Stage 2 - Mrs Rachel Lacey 
Stage 3 - Miss Ebony Aston 
Our presentation morning was held last 
Tuesday. Presentation ceremonies are a time to 
celebrate certain achievements for individual 
students. This year we also acknowledge the 
outstanding efforts of all students to overcome all 
challenges and to keep striving for personal best. 
We are so proud of all of our students and award 
recipients. I would like to thank our 2021 School 
Leadership Team for leading the assembly and all 
that they have done this year. Skye, Maddox, 
Catherine and Noah you have done an excellent 
job. We would also like to welcome our 2022 
School Leadership Team, Captains June and 
Jacob and Vice Captains Christiana and Riley. 
We know that you will make brilliant role models 
as will all Year 6 students in 2022.  

IMPORTANT DATES  
Week 11 15 Dec 

16 Dec 
P&C Dinner/Meeting—Glenorie RSL 7pm 
Thursday - Last Day for Students 2021 

2022 IMPORTANT DATES  

Week 1 01 Feb Tuesday—1 Feb 2022 
Students in Years 1 to 6 Start 

Week 2 
07 Feb 
07 Feb 
08 Feb 

Welcome all Kindergarten 2022 Students 
Life Education (Healthy Harold) Yrs 3 to 6 
Life Education (Healthy Harold) Yrs K to 2 

Week 3 18 Feb APS Swimming Carnival for students 
turning 8 Years & older in 2022 

Week 4 21 Feb Whole School professional photos  

 Knox - for being enthusiastic and 
positive in class and embracing the 
responsibility of being a Buddy  

 Emalee - displaying outstanding school 
spirit, enthusiasm and determination in all 
that she does   

 Anja - for always showing 
respect, kindness and care 
for others 

 

 Skyla -  for always showing 
respect and kindness 
towards 

STUDENT VALUE AWARDS TERM 4 - WEEK 8 

2022 ARCADIA PUBLIC SCHOOL 
STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE COUNCIL 

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/
https://arcadia-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/events.html


RELIEVING PRINCIPALS REPORT (Cont.) 
have added many beautiful books to our library 
collection for the students to enjoy.  
Red and Yellow day was 
held last Wednesday and was 
very successful. It was so 
great to see all students 
engaged in water safety 
lessons, especially as we 
begin our summer holidays. 
Take care on and around our beautiful waters. A 
special thanks to Jack, our very own Lifeguard, for 
coming to talk to our younger students about water 
safety. They loved it!  
Year 6 Fun day was held last Friday. The Year 6 
students participated in Arcadia’s biggest water fight. 
We all had a lot of fun with some of us got wetter than 
we were anticipating! We will miss you Year 6, I have 
loved getting to know each of you and I know you will 
all do amazing things in the future. 
What a fun day Motive8 was. All students thoroughly 
enjoyed their day and were so involved in all activities. 
Thanks to the coaches who made the day so much 
fun for us all. I am sure everyone slept well! 
Our Year 6 Farewell and whole school disco was 
held in the Community Hall today. We hope you all 
had a great time and enjoyed the yummy lunch for 
Year 6 and ice-creams for all. Year 6 Parents are 
invited to come to the ‘ringing of the bell’ and 
certificate presentation from 2:45pm on Thursday, 
16 December. To attend, please QR code check in at 
the front office and show your double vaccination 
certificate. Students also have a short item they will be 

presenting. A slide show of our Year 6 students will 
also be playing in the library so make sure you drop 
by and see that. Year 6 students will also receive a 
USB with the slide show to keep. 
Thank you to P&C Committee and current APS 
families who helped at last Saturday’s APS P&C 
Association election morning BBQ. Thank you to new 
K 2022 parents, Amanda and Lily who volunteered, it 
was wonderful to meet you. Fedie, the slices were 
definitely the best seller on the day and we appreciate 
your help with organising those and the BBQ set up. If 
you would like to gift a Christmas tree to someone 
special this year we still have some available to buy. 
Please contact the office for more information.  
The final APS P&C Assoc meeting for 2021 will be 
held next Wednesday, 15 December at 7pm at 
Glenorie RSL Club  for dinner and then the  meeting 
to follow. We hope to see you all there. 
I would like to congratulate all students on a fantastic, 
yet disrupted, year of learning. There were no 
challenges that we could not overcome and the 
support of all families and staff has made a potentially 
difficult year, one that I will always treasure. The last 
day for all students is Thursday, 16 December and 
students in Years 1-6 return on Tuesday, 1 February. 
Kindergarten students will have received their date 
and time for Best Start assessments. Have a safe and 
relaxing holiday and I look forward to seeing all of our 
returning and new families in 2022. Have a  very 
Merry Christmas. 
 

Nicole Pattison - Principal (Rel) 



MOTIV8SPORTS FUN DAY ! 



P.B.E.L AWARDS—TERM 4 WEEK 8 
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STUDENTS OF 
THE WEEK  

Term 4 WEEK 8 

BRONZE RECIPIENTS 
Term 4 WEEK 8 

SILVER RECIPIENTS 
Term 4 WEEK 8 

GOLD RECIPIENT 
Term 4 WEEK 8 

SILVER RECIPIENTS 
Term 4 WEEK 8 

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/


P.B.E.L AWARDS—TERM 4 WEEK 10 
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PRINCIPAL’S AWARD 
200 POINTS !  

Term 4 WEEK 10 

BRONZE RECIPIENTS 
Term 4 WEEK 10 

SILVER RECIPIENTS 
Term 4 WEEK 10 

GOLD RECIPIENT 
Term 4 WEEK 10 

 Lucie - for always offering to 
support her peers in and out 
of the classroom  

 Oscar - consistently applying 
himself in the classroom to 
achieve his personal best   

 Chloe - for displaying 
outstanding school spirit, 
enthusiasm and kindness in 
all that she does  

 Kaitlin -  for always looking 
out for her younger peers  

STUDENT VALUE AWARDS TERM 4 - WEEK 10 

http://www.arcadiaschool.com.au/


STUDENT REWARD DISCO & ICE-CREAM TRUCK !!! 



STUDENT REWARD DISCO & ICE-CREAM TRUCK !!! 



YEAR 6 2021 FAREWELL LUNCH - WE WISH YOU ALL WELL ! 



**** ARCADIA CANTEEN - OPEN ON WEDNESDAYS - TERM 4 MENU **** 

SRE CHRISTMAS MESSAGE 

The Scripture teachers of Arcadia Public School would like to wish all families a very happy and blessed 
Christmas and summer holiday break! While it has been an unsettled year, it has been a joy to teach your 
children when we have been able to this year. We wish all Year 6 children every blessing as they move on to 
high school next year and look forward to being back in school next year! 

The Catholic parish of St Benedict's Arcadia would like to wish all families a joyful Advent as we prepare for the 
birth of Jesus. Please click on the link below to receive a special Christmas card, a variety of craft and cooking 
activities as well as links to Advent and Christmas songs, family prayers and more. An Advent & Christmas 
Message from Catholic SRE Scripture Teachers  

Also in preparation for Christmas all are invited to join in a Children's Mass to be celebrated on Sunday 5th 
December at 10:30am at St Benedict's parish, Fagans Road, Arcadia. 

https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/our-faith/ccd/ccd-christmas-message/catholic-sre-christmas-message-2021
https://www.bbcatholic.org.au/our-faith/ccd/ccd-christmas-message/catholic-sre-christmas-message-2021




https://www.moqproducts.com.au/skoolbag/installation-instructions/
http://www.nwcm.com.au/CHILDCARE




http://www.ignitemusic.com.au/


HAS YOU CHILD BEEN ABSENT? 
Please fill in and return an absent note to your child’s teacher when he or she 

 returns to school; this is a NSW DEC requirement. 

http://www.agra2159.com.au/

